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Did you know that you can participate in 
Giving Tuesday on November 27th? 

 

 
 
We are accepting donations towards our programs. 
With any $10 or above donation you will be issued a 
tax receipt. Alternatively, you can make a donation 
by using Canada Helps.  

  
Thank you for supporting the Volunteer 
Grandparents Organization.  
  

 

Bridging Generations 

● Fall 2018 ● 
www.volunteergrandparents.ca 

Newsletter 

●   Bridging and enriching generations since 1973   ● 

 We would like to thank Kids Up Front 
Vancouver for helping the children enrolled 
in our program to make some incredible 
memories. This year our members have had 
the opportunity to experience some 
wonderful events including attending BC 
Lions and Vancouver Whitecaps games, 
attending the Vancouver Children’s Festival 
and dance and ballet performances. For 
more information about our partnership, 
please contact our office.  
 
Pictured below is one of our families and 
matched volunteer experiencing Cinderella 
at the Malkin Bowl at Stanley Park.   
 
Did the glass slipper fit?  
 

 

Volunteer Burnaby is running the Gift Wrapping 
Booth at Brentwood Mall. They’re looking for 
volunteers during December to help wrap gifts. No 
wrapping experience necessary just a dash of holiday 
spirit will do. Contact their office to sign up.  

Looking to spread joy this holiday season? 
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